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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Ramps from SR-78 to I-15 Closed Early Saturday Morning 
 

SAN DIEGO – Caltrans crews will close the connector ramps from westbound State Route 78 to 

northbound and southbound Interstate 15 (I-15) Saturday from 3 to 9 a.m. for maintenance 

work. 

The detour for all motorists will be the same.  From westbound SR-78 motorists will be detoured 

to the Nordahl Road off-ramp, then to the eastbound SR-78 on-ramp at Nordahl Road to 

northbound or southbound I-15.   

Motorists are reminded to slow down and safely move over a lane when Caltrans or other 

emergency vehicles are displaying flashing amber lights. It’s the law! 

Follow  on Twitter for timely information about state highway closures and 

transportation related issues in San Diego and Imperial counties. 

 

 

 

http://www.twitter.com/SDCaltrans

